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December 12, 1989 

Louis Sullivan -
 Albion Street 

San Francisco, CA 94110 

Dear Lou: 

Department of Psychiatry 
and Behavioral Sciences 

Reno, Nevada 89557-0046 
(702) 784-4917 

I am writing to confirm the dates of January 9 and 10 for your visit to Reno. 
Dr. Pauly would like to have a videotape session on Tuesday afternoon, so give 
us a call when you get to the Ramada. 

Please call me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Thomas 

Management Assistant 
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